
                  

MASS. DEPARTMENT OF  
CONSERVATION AND RECREATION  

AND CITY OF CAMBRIDGE  
 

PUBLIC MEETING  
WATERTOWN-CAMBRIDGE GREENWAY PROJECT  

 

Thursday, June 2, 2016 – 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Russell Youth Community Center, 680 Huron Avenue, Cambridge 

 
 

The Watertown-Cambridge Greenway is an effort launched with the joint purchase of a former B&M Railroad line, 
the Watertown Branch, by the City of Cambridge and the Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation 
(DCR) to create a multi-use pathway and greenway.  This purchase, which includes the former railroad right-of-way 
from Concord Avenue in Cambridge, through the Fresh Pond Reservation, under Huron Avenue, and into 
Watertown, will be developed into a pedestrian and bicycle path, helping complete the important regional connection 
linking the Charles River path system and the Minuteman Bikeway. 

 
At this public meeting, DCR will present, and obtain feedback on, the proposed design at the 75% 
completion phase.      
 
The public meeting presentation will be viewable the following day on DCR’s website at   
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/public-meetings/and on the City of Cambridge website at 
http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/Transportation/watertowncambridgegreenway.aspx.   
 
If you have comments you wish to submit after the public meeting, please visit  
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/submit-public-comments/ or write to the DCR Office of 
Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02114.  The deadline for public comments is Monday, 
June 20.   
 

If you have questions, or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR project-specific or  
general announcements, please email mass.parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973.   

 

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 

 

 Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request by emailing Agatha Summons-McGuire at 

agatha.summons@state.ma.us or by calling her at 617-626-1282. Please provide Ms. McGuire with a description of the 

accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can, as well as information on how she can contact you if more 

information is needed. Please allow at least one week (7 days) advance notice to Ms. McGuire of a need for reasonable 

accommodations; last-minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible to fill.  To request materials in accessible formats 

(Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), please also contact Ms. McGuire.    
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